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Subject: HB 2074 
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To: Dennis Batliner <dbatliner@everestkc.net> 

 

 
To:  The Kansas House Committee on Local Government 
  
Regarding:  The Hearing on HB 2074 
  
My written testimony:  I would strongly recommend that this bill be amended 
to add to Section 1 the following,  All existing solid waste management plans 
that are in violation of this Act will be null and void upon the passage of this 
Act. 
  
The reason for this is that as it is written it has no teeth, no consequences. It 
implies "going forward" which changes nothing regarding any existing plans 
that violate this statute. Thank you. 
  
David Losey 
1716 W. Ferrel Dr. 
Olathe, KS 66061  
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